
Inspiring Changemakers:

Year 5 pupils visited Kenwith Castle to support their 
fundraising day for Children in Need, bringing joy to 
residents with Christmas singalongs and colouring. They 
showcased their baking skills by preparing delicious cakes, 
which families enjoyed alongside teas and coffees during 
their open afternoon.
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Our lovely school choir will perform at the Christmas Fayre on Friday 13th December. 
Mrs Gagg has asked for choir members to meet promptly at 5:15pm.

Key learning this week:

Year 1 and Year 3 enjoyed an engaging drama workshop this week with Rob 
from Entertainingly Different. The children demonstrated impressive confidence, 
whilst learning skills including mime and performing a tableau. 

What’s new? 
Twelve of our Year 6 children represented 
St Helen’s brilliantly at Great Torrington 
School in their indoor athletics competition. 
Mr Brown was really impressed with the 
excellent courtesy and aspiration shown 
throughout the morning.
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Community updates:

Have you ordered your Individual school photos yet? A polite reminder that the 
closing date for free delivery back to school is Monday 25th November. 
Order through the Tempest website using your unique link.


